
 

 
 
 
Dear Parent(s)/Legal Guardian(s) or Student (if 18+ years old or emancipated minor), 
 
We are writing to inform you that the school is proposing a Personal Curriculum (“PC”) for: 
  
 
This Personal Curriculum request is for the following modifications (check all that apply): 
 

The student wishes to substitute core classes in order to go beyond the Michigan Merit 
Curriculum (MMC) academic credit requirements by adding more math, science, English 
Language Arts or world language credits. 
The student wishes to modify the MMC’s mathematics requirement. (One credit of the 
State Content Standards for Mathematics may be modified to one-half credit. Students 
must earn 3.5 total math credits and take math during their final year of high school if 
they receive a PC to modify the math requirement.) 
A student transfers to a district from out-of-state or from a nonpublic school not covered 
by the MMC and seeks modifications of the MMC. 
A student with an Individualized Education Program (IEP) needs to modify the credit 
requirements based on his or her disability, as long as the modifications are consistent 
with the student’s IEP and EDP and do not so significantly modify the MMC as to create 
an alternate curriculum. 

 
Personal Curriculum team members will review relevant student information to determine 
eligibility. If the student is found eligible, the school will develop a Personal Curriculum Plan. 
District approval and parent agreement is required before the Personal Curriculum can be 
implemented.  
 
Please feel welcome to contact me with any immediate questions or concerns.  
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